
District 9 DR and DISL report for AWSC January 2023  

     District 9 has 13 active groups, of those active, 2 groups do not have a GR, and 4 groups are 

hybrid.  District 9 is holding face to face district meetings, with wonderful participation.  Our 

district openings at this time:  Archive Chair, and Alateen Chair.  

     A zoom meeting was held on 1/8/23 to discuss our district Spring Workshop, with the theme 

on Service in Al-Anon.  The name of the Workshop is:  Coming alive with the Service Manual.  

Our Spring Workshop is not only a fundraiser for District 9, but it is also a preface to help new 

potential panel members understand and participate in our next Panel 63.  The Workshop will be 

held on April 15th.  The committee is looking for a speaker.   

Our last District meeting 12/10/22 was very productive and fun as well.  We held our annual 

Holiday Party after our last 2022 District Meeting.   We had over 40 in attendance at the 

Holiday Party and raised over $100.00 for the district.  Our Public Outreach now has a small 

budget for participating in different public outreach venues for table set up fees if needed.   

     Again, as our District is moving forward and growing, our members are still stepping up for 

service.  “They got busy”!  In fact, we will be doing the “Registration” service position at the 

2023 Convention.   Jean W. is the Chair and Margaret P., is the Co-Chair, for registration.   

And… Nita and Ray are together going to be the Secretary for the 2023 Convention.   

     As always, our district is "keeping it simple" and allowing our higher power to guide group 

autonomy and district participation.   

 

Lois W. and Nita H., District 9 DR and DISL 

 


